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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
R.E. Northampton Saints Trip – Franklin Gardens Northampton 
 
As part of Corby Technical School’s dedication to ensuring students experience a range of opportunities both inside 
and outside the classroom, an opportunity has arisen for the school to take a number of students to the Aviva 
Premiership Rugby game between Northampton Saints and Leinster on Friday 9th December. Due to ticket allocation 
and travel the trip has a limited capacity of 30 students across the school.  
 
There is a cost to this trip of £35 which includes travel to Franklin Gardens and the match ticket. As I am sure you can 
appreciate parking around the ground is very busy on a match day so we would be leaving school at 6.00pm and 
students would arrive back at approximately 10.45pm.  
 
Reply slips must be returned to reception and payment made via Wisepay by Friday 18th November and tickets will 
be distributed on a first come first served basis due to limited availability.  Upon receipt of your reply slip and 
payment we will then order the tickets.  Tickets are unable to be reserved in advance, in the event that we are 
unable to secure the tickets we will contact you. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Rogers at drogers@corbytechnicalschool.org 
or on 01536 213100. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
 
               
 
Reply Slip:      RETURN TO RECEPTION BY FRIDAY 18 th NOVEMBER  2016 
 
We/I give permission for ………………………………………………. to attend the Northampton Saints v Leinster game trip at 
Franklin Gardens, Northampton on Friday 9th December. We understand that the bus will leave the school at 6.00pm 
prompt and that our child will need collected at 10.45pm.  
 
Signed: …………………………………………………… Date: …………………………………… 
 
Please supply an Emergency Contact telephone number: ……………………………………. 
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